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Årsmøte i NGF 2019 og Norgesamling
The annual gathering of the NGF at Plurdal was successful again. This time the SAR helicopter, a Sea King, came to join 
the meeting performing a rescue simulation. The rescue team of NGF and the divers' team performed first aid and 
prepared the stretcher until the doctors came. Both sides, the team in the air and the team on the ground, as well as all 
attendees got lots of information and explanations.
In the days following some groups went caving, mostly in Jordbrugrotta, using three different entrances.
At the end of the article the GA protocol is shown.
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